
NORRIDGEWOCK PLANNING BOARD 
MINUTES 

THURSDAY JULY 11, 2019 
6:00 PM 

 
Present: Robert Hopkins, Scott Campbell, Becky Ketchum. Brian Aubry, Charlotte Curtis 
Others Present: Town Manager Richard LaBelle 

 

1.  The meeting was opened at 6:00 PM by Chairman Campbell. 
 

2. Pledge to the flag 
 

3. Discussion/Action about the proposed division of Lot #3 of the Bradlee Meadows 

Subdivision owned by Duane and Mary Ellen Wallace, Bigelow Hill Road.  After some 

discussion by the Board, Becky Ketchum moved that this is not a Planning Board issue; 

Brian Aubry seconded.  All in favor. 

 
4. Site Plan Review Ordinance:  The Board was going to check the ordinance for places 

amendments are needed.  Chairman Campbell decided to table this until our next 

regular meeting on August 8, 2019.   

 
There was some discussion of the Waste Management Inc. proposed expansion.  

Chairman Campbell requested Town Manager LaBelle ask our consultant Mr. Grillo, to 

follow the application to the State. 

 
5. New Business: None 

 
6. Old Business: The members of the Board were asked to go through the current Site Plan 

Review Ordinance to prepare for the next meeting. 
 

7. Review of Minutes of April 11, 2019: Brian Aubry moved to approve the minutes; Becky 
Ketchum seconded. All in favor. 
 

8. There being no other business, Chairman Campbell adjourned the meeting at 6:35 PM.  

APPROVED 
10/10/2019 


